Subject: Variances for 331 E. Ann and 526 Detroit Street

From: Kimberly Hudolin

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 2:27 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Variances for 331 E. Ann and 526 Detroit Street

| am a resident of the Old Fourth Ward neighborhood, and write in support of the variances requested for 331 E. Ann
and 526 Detroit. The owner seems to appreciate the historical character of the neighborhood while bringing much
needed additional housing to the city. His project at 511 E. Ann has resulted in major improvements to a property that
was blighted for many years, and | expect these additional two properties will be an asset for the neighborhood as well.
Kim Hudolin

303 N. Division



